
MARSHFIELD AGRICULTURAL COMMISSION MEETING 
March 28, 2016 

Meeting called to order 7:05 PM  at the Town Hall, Hearing Room 2. 
Attending:  Lorrie Dahlen, Sarah Garretson Lowry, Carolyn Housman, Karen Vieira 
Absent:  Carleton Chandler, Susan Keith, Annie Massed, Melody Quine  
 
The minutes from 3/1/16 meeting were reviewed and amended. 
Karen motioned to accept the minutes as amended, Sarah seconded the motion. All eligible members 
present approved the minutes as amended. 

 
Treasury Report                                                                                            Balance $4,797.70 

                                                     
Review receipts for expenses incurred 
 
Karen made a motion to approve incidentals and all approved for the agricultural roundtable meeting held 
at the Barnstable Fairgrounds. 
 
Review this year's members/renewals 
 
 Susan Keith is up for renewal and will be encouraged to extend her term. 
 
Right to Farm Signage in town 
 
Lorrie spoke to Tom Reynolds, Superintendent, DPW and he supported installation and the town of 
Marshfield could possibly create the signs. 
 
Adopt-A-Seedling Update 
 
The subcommittee has met three times. The growing materials have been distributed to each of the five 
growers. The description cards are being updated. 
 
Town Island 
 
Karen has contacted Boy Scout Troop # 212 and they will remove two bushes from the island as a service 
project. 
 
Update on Spring Lecture Series 
 
125 people have signed up at this point for the lectures. Refreshment assignments were discussed. Friday 
and Saturday volunteer assignments were discussed. 
 
Next meeting will be held Monday, April 11, 2016, at 7:00 PM, in the lunchroom  at town hall 
Lorrie motioned to adjourn the meeting at 8:00 PM.  Sarah seconded the motion and all were in favor. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Sarah Garretson Lowry, Secretary 

 

 


